
 March  2010 

March Already!
Can you believe that it’s March already.  Time is flying by and before you know it 
June will be upon us.  If your child has not already completed their course selection 
please do so as soon as possible and if you missed the parent orientation night and 
would like to visit O’Gorman High School please contact them at your earliest 
convenience.

Spaghetti Supper & Activity Night
On Thursday, April 22, 2010 we will be hosting a 
spaghetti supper and activity night at  the school.  This 
is our next major fundraising activity and a chance for 
the students to earn money for their Toronto trip.  
Tickets are now on sale.  Besides dinner, there will be 
a number of events planned throughout the night to 
keep  you busy  either before or after supper.   Activities 
include draws, sport competitions, video games and 
even a chance to throw a pie at the principal and 
teachers. 

We are looking for donations from parents & friends 
for our silent auction room.  Any and all donations 
would be appreciated.  We also are looking for parent 
volunteers to help  set-up, serve supper, and clean-up 
afterwards.   If you can spare 1 hour of your time to 
help  support this event please contact the school at 
your earliest convenience. Support is needed and 
appreciated.

Finally, there will also be a number of community 
agencies set-up to provide parents with information or 
the opportunity to register for summer activities.

Enjoy you March break.  Spend some time with family and 
friends.

Report Cards are Coming
The 2nd term report cards will be sent home on 
Wednesday, March 31st.  Please review the 
comments and marks with your child and set goals for 
them to strive for 3rd term.  A letter will be going 
home with the report  cards with some students if a 
meeting is required.  If you have any  concerns or wish 
to see the classroom teacher, please contact the school 
and make an appointment at your earliest convenience.

Olympic Day & Winter Carnival
We are having an Olympic Activity Day with various 
outdoor activities on Friday, February 26th and a 
Winter Carnival on Thursday, March 11 that  will also 
include various winter sports.  A letter will be sent 
home regarding the winter Carnival ASAP and consent 
forms will need to be signed to allow student 
participation. Please ensure that your child dresses 
warmly for both events.

Science Fair
Our school science fair is on Tuesday, March 9 and is 
open to the public from 12:40 - 2:40 p.m. for family 
and friends.  Winners from each class will be chosen to 
move on to the gymnasium for this event. The winners 
from OICS will move on to the Regional Science Fair 
at Theriault High School in April.
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